
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

BEST = Building Excellence Successfully Together 
 

December 3, 2021 

NEWS AROUND NORTHWOOD 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes 

Ritu Ahuja, Principal 
Michelle Levine, Asst. Principal 
 
10200 Wooten Road 
Roswell, GA 30076 
470-254-6390 

“Northwood ES, 

Where learning is 

not a spectator 

sport!” 

Calendar Dates    
December 10   All Pro Dads  
    Principal’s Chat 
December 16   FCS Board Meeting 
December 17   Last Day of First Semester 
    Reading is a Gift Day 
December 20- Jan 3  Winter Break (School Closed) 
January 4   First Day of Second Semester 
 
 

SECOND GRADE EXPLORERS 
 

November flew by in Second Grade!  We can’t believe it is already 

December!  The highlight of the month was building rollercoasters in science 

class.  The students had a wonderful time exploring force, motion, gravity, 

and friction while working together to design and create a rollercoaster that 

would allow a marble to travel freely from the start to finish.  It was such an 

awesome experience to see the students working together and sharing their 

creative sides.  In writing class, we’ve begun working on our family tradition 

projects.  Students are writing paragraphs in school and making a poster at 

home to accompany it.  They are super excited to share their traditions with 

classmates.  We are all looking forward to the upcoming holiday break!  

 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes


  

THIRD GRADE EXPLORERS 
 

What could be more appropriate to get in the Thanksgiving spirit than a celebration of the turkey? 

Third grade spent the week before Thanksgiving busy with turkeys! They enjoyed making little 

turkeys out of apples or cookies. We hope it was used as a fabulous table decoration. Speaking of 

turkeys, we wrote a story and created a turkey disguise. The students are really getting the hang 

of adding good hooks and dialogue into their writing to make it more interesting. To round out the 

week, we practiced math facts with hidden turkey multiplication puzzles and riddles.  

 

Northwood Loves to Read! 

Our Book Fair was a great success – thank you to all our volunteers 
and shoppers. Sales totaled over $20,000 in the 5 days of sales! 
Huge thanks to Lauren Caldwell, Jennifer Hazelwood, and 
Andrea Vandervort for stepping up and heading this year's fair. 
We truly appreciate your dedication and enthusiasm for 
Northwood's media center. We also greatly appreciate the parents 
and grandparents who gave their time to help throughout the 
week. We could not have been successful without your support. 

 



Message from our Eco Team 

The following Northwood students have proudly accepted the Waste Free Monday challenge by 
packing their lunch in reusable containers. They are a great example of how we can “go 

green” during lunch. 

Kinder:  Eli Franz, Grayson French, Sybil Harriman, Aaryan Nimkar, Brooks Pearch, Devin 
Sharma 

Grade 1:  Eleen Abbas, Sarahi Andrade, Cole Allen, Madeleine Anghel, Nicholas Cermak, 
Cambryn Claeys, Jai Crawford, Abbas Jafari, Neil Ganu, Lizzie Gerson, Abigail 
Haynes, Tahaan Khan, Amelia Levin, Julia Oberg, Lukas Owens, Saanvi Patel, Ford 
Peterson, Roman Ramsey, Oliver Reusche, Tara Sharma, Zahra Siddiqui, Freddie 
Thomas, Elena Zavala 

Grade 2:  Ben Carvahlo, Liberty Harriman, Adam Priebe, Graysen Robinson, Tobin Shuman, 
Luna Weaver 

Grade 3: Mackenzie Buckles, Brenna Holley, Anderson Lee, Gabi Siddiqui 
Grade 4:  Ananya Mishra 

Grade 5:  Emily Amato, London Booker, Jackson Brunson, Gurbani Nanda, Lydia Oberg 
Staff:  Mrs. Levine,  Mrs. Slatton, Mrs. Sotola 

 

Missing Something? 
 

Parents, please encourage your students to check regularly for lost items in the Lost 

and Found. Please mark all student belongings clearly with the child’s name so that it 

can be identified. Unclaimed items are donated to local charities after the last school 

day of every month.  This month’s donation date is December 16th.  

GET YOUR STUDENT’S GTID NUMBER 
 

Parents who are eligible and applying for P-EBT benefits can 
find their students GTID in the More section of the Campus 

portal.  
 

STEP 1: ACCESS CAMPUS PARENT PORTAL 
STEP 2: SELECT MORE AND THEN SELECT GTID 

 
Note: GTID = State ID and is located on student summary tab 

 
 



  

FREE Breakfast and Lunch 
Fulton County School Nutrition will continue 

to serve FREE meals to all children, 
regardless of school enrollment or meal 

eligibility status. Students attending school 
face-to-face will receive FREE meals during 

their school’s scheduled mealtimes.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.balfour.com/georgia/roswell/northwood-elementary-school 

 

Help spread holiday joy to local families in need. Bring a new, unwrapped toy to the school lobby 

and put it in the marked boxes starting Tuesday, November 30th. Last day to donate 

is Monday, December 13th. All toys will be donated to North Fulton Community Charities (NFCC). 

We were overwhelmed with our Northwood community last year. Let’s do even more this year and 

spread a little cheer! 

 

For more information click here: https://nfcchelp.org/toyland-shop/ 

 

https://www.balfour.com/georgia/roswell/northwood-elementary-school
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnfcchelp.org%2Ftoyland-shop%2F&data=04%7C01%7Crobertsonl1%40fultonschools.org%7Ccc38ff5a8ead4bfc85e808d9aac37686%7C0cdcb19881694b70ba9fda7e3ba700c2%7C1%7C0%7C637728578760130563%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=wY3igoMTRWv4CLecdm592IhIY35GyDMj0Gc7O72biLE%3D&reserved=0

